
Reconciliation Information Night 

The Reconciliation information night is being held on Wednesday 19th February. The information 

night will be held at Our Lady of Fatima Church, Lagoon St North Goulburn at 6.00pm. Parents and 

candidates are both to attend.  

Stage 1 Liturgy 

As part of their Religious Education studies, students in Years 1 and 2 will be celebrating a Liturgy in 

the school Chapel next Tuesday 18th February at 10am. Parents and carers are invited to attend. 

 

Shrove Tuesday 

Pancake Breakfast 

February 25th from 8:30am – 9:10am 

In the Hall 

 

 

 

 

$1 a pancake – limit two per person 

Until stocks run out! 

All profits will kick-off the Project Compassion 

Lenten Appeal 

 
Ash Wednesday  
 
Ash Wednesday will be celebrated on Wednesday 26th February. Years 3 – 6 will travel to the 
Cathedral to participate in the Parish Mass at 10am. This is covered under the local excursion 
permission note. Please contact the Office if your circumstances have changed. Kinder - Year 2 will 
participate in an Ash Wednesday Liturgy at school in the Chapel at 2:20pm. 
 
Ash Wednesday marks the beginning of Lent. This is a season of reflection which prepares us for 
Christ’s Resurrection on Easter Sunday. The cross of ash marked on our foreheads on Wednesday 
reminds us that life passes away on Earth. These ashes are made from blessed palms used during 
Holy Week of the previous year. 
 


